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First name: Leonard

Last name: Running

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To District Ranger Rob Hoelscher,

 

The purpose of this note is to request that the USDA/United States Forest Service require that the proposed

Newark Exploration project in the Black Hills  submit an Environmental Impact Statement.  An EIS would help

Black Hills citizens better understand the nature of the drilling and allow all involved time enough to decide that it

is beneficial for the well-being of residents and the Black Hills themselves.

 

Respectfully,

 

Leonard Running

 

Life-long Black Hills resident

 

be required to


